
Correct Apostrophes

Tick the sentence in each section which uses an apostrophe correctly.

Hannahs’ favourite show is on 
TV on Thursdays. 

Ross, it’s been a long time since 
we spoke. 

Charles Dicken’s wrote some 
of Frankies favourite books. 

Hannah’s favourite show is on 
TV on Thursdays. 

Ross’, its been a long time 
since we spoke. 

Charles Dickens wrote some 
of Frankies favourite book’s. 

Hannahs favourite show is on 
TV on Thursday’s. 

Ross, its’ been a long time 
since we spoke. 

Charles Dickens wrote some 
of Frankie’s favourite books. 

Daryls hat’s are absolutely 
hilarious! 

The boys’ changing rooms were 
smelly! 

It could’ve been a fabulous 
day if it had not rained. 

Daryl’s hats are absolutely 
hilarious! 

The boys changing room’s were 
smelly! 

It couldv’e been a fabulous 
day if it had not rained. 

Daryls’ hats are absolutely 
hilarious! 

The boy’s changing rooms were 
smelly! 

It couldve been a fabulous’ 
day if it had not rained. 
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Correct Apostrophes

Tick the sentence in each section which uses an apostrophe correctly.

You can borrow Mr Jones’s 
scissors. 

I mightve cracked the len’s on 
my glasses. 

Elliss family took us all to 
their house’. 

You can borrow Mr Joness
scissor’s. 

I might’ve cracked the lens on 
my glasses. 

Ellis’s family took us all to 
their house. 

You can borrow Mr Joness’ 
scissors. 

I mightve cracked the lens on 
my glasse’s. 

Elli’ss family took us all to 
their house. 

Libbys friends always keep 
secret’s from her. 

The princess’s tiara was 
flawless. 

Paris’s sights are simply 
stunning. 

Libbys friend’s always keep 
secrets from her. 

The princes’ss tiara was 
flawless. 

Pariss sight’s are simply 
stunning. 

Libby’s friends always keep 
secrets from her. 

The princesss tiara was 
flawless’. 

Pari’ss sights are simply 
stunning. 
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